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Coast Guard to Issue Citizenship Notice on Nov. 3

Following up on our alert of July 13, 2011, entitled “Coast Guard to Issue Notice Regarding

Coastwise Citizenship for Public Companies,” the Coast Guard will publish a Notice in the

November 3, 2011, Federal Register seeking comments and information on the methods

used by publicly-traded companies to determine compliance with the citizenship laws for

vessels operating in the coastwise and fisheries trades. The Coast Guard has stated that it

is soliciting information “for the benefit of the Coast Guard but also for the mutual benefit

of industry,” and has said that it will not retaliate against commenters that “question or

complain about citizenship requirements or any policy or action of the Coast Guard.”

Comments are due in early February 2012.

The maritime attorneys at Thompson Coburn have years of experience in advising public

companies on these laws and regularly counsel clients on methodologies for determining

their citizenship status. If you are in need of assistance with a maritime issue you may

contact your Thompson Coburn attorney, or one of the maritime attorneys listed below.

Marjorie F. Krumholz 202-585-6913 mkrumholz@thompsoncoburn.com

Donald B. Dorwart 314-552-6028 ddorwart@thompsoncoburn.com

Gerald D. Stoltz 202-585-6919 gstoltz@thompsoncoburn.com

Eileen P. Brown 202-585-6906 ebrown@thompsoncoburn.com

Matthew Kaiser 202-585-6912 mkaiser@thompsoncoburn.com
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This newsletter is intended for information only and should not be considered legal advice. If
you desire legal advice for a particular situation you should consult an attorney. The ethical
rules of some states require us to identify this as attorney advertising material. The choice of
a lawyer is an important decision and should not be based solely upon advertisements.


